
 

 

 

 

VILLAGE OF MINIER 

NOTICE OF 

HEARING 

ON A ZONING VARIANCE REQUEST 

 

Public notice is hereby given that a hearing shall be held Tuesday, M a y  12, 2025, at 

the Minier Village Hall, 110 W. Central, Minier, Illinois at 6:00 p.m. before the Zoning 

Board upon the application of Ashley Brightwell. The application requests a variance 

change from “Unimproved/Vacant Lot” to “Commercial” located in SECC 22 T23N 

R2W PT of Lot 11 (EXC SUBD & ST) NW ¼ .09 AC, #19-19-22-103-007, commonly 

known as 200 W IL RTE 122, Minier. 

 

All interested parties may appear and present testimony at the hearing. 

 

Sasha Horner 

Village Clerk/Collector 


